
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 23, 2025 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for Bristol Township (Homeless Shelter) in Fiscal Year 2026. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is Bristol Township, located at 2501 Bath Road, 

Bristol Township, Pennsylvania, 19007.  

 

The funding would be used for the renovation and expansion of an emergency homeless shelter. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will allow the shelter to continue 

to serve and transition hundreds of people, including families with young children, from 

homelessness to permanent housing.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian K. Fitzpatrick 

Member of Congress 


